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11 E 2nd Ave South  office@hillspring.ca 
Hill  Spring, AB, T0K 1E0  

 
 

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 
Water Treatment Plant Repair 

 
 

Aug 9, 2023 
 
 
Dear Hill Spring Resident, 
 
We have just now been advised that our water 
operator will be replacing our treated water 
main flow meter system that was impacted by 
the recent power problems the plant 
experienced on the weekend of July 30th.  
 
 
Our water plant will be off line on Thursday Aug 10, 2023  between the hours of 9am and noon. 
We need residents NOT to use the treated water system AT ALL during those hours. It is 
imperative we maintain pressure in our lines while they replace the meter system.  Again, DO 
NOT USE HOUSE/TAP water between 9am and noon.  
 
If pressure drops due to usage we will need to go under a boil water advisory until water is then 
tested and deemed safe to use. We do not want this to happen.  
 
Irrigation water (Raw Water) is not impacted by this notice.  
 
We ask residents to monitor our web page as we will be updating this with information on the 
progress of the repair. Should we be able to maintain proper pressure and the repair goes 
smoothly, we will immediately update the village website with that information. Please visit 
www.hillspring.ca for this and other important information.  If you do not have internet access 
we encourage you to visit a friend or family member who can help you. 
 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to email cao@hillspring.ca or 403-626-3876 
 
 

Greg Robinson 
Chief Administrative Officer 

https://hillspring.ca/contact-the-village-of-glenwood/
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